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This bill would not only hurt rural communities, this would impact every single citizen of
Oregon. It would raise prices on literally everything and clearly we already have a homeless
issue. If this bill was passed it would only contribute to more homelessness as many would
not be able to afford to continue to farm, log, truck and the prices of everything would go
up. Mix in lack of income and for everything from food to household items would
substantially increase in price because they have to make up their money other ways and
that is going to affect the consumers everywhere. This bill affects all types of jobs not just
logging but logging is one of the longest sustained industries in Oregon and for good reason.
Not only does it provide resources we all need, it also prevents wildfires. This is a huge deal
because without logging the forests would be overgrown and lead to more and more
wildfires. I bet California is wishing they wouldn’t have passed this bill right about now
since their wildfires of been devastating for whole communities. Kate Brown was not born
and raised here and clearly doesn’t understand the state of Oregon and the livelihood of
these jobs. If cap and trade passes it won’t be long until we are just like California, broke,
burnt and unsustainable. 

Thanks
Bri Gescher
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